

Tom Barrett Mavor

Bevari K. Baker, CHE Commissioner of Health

Vivian T. Chen, MSW, ScD Health Operations Director

Health Department

Family and Community Health Services



web site: www.milwaukee.gov

July 6, 2006

Mr. James Owczarski Council Administration Manager Milwaukee Common Council City Hall, Room 205 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: "Title Only" Grant
Resolution

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

The Health Department would like to introduce the following communication in "title only":

Communication from the Health Department relative to the status of Infant Mortality in the City of Milwaukee - In response to the letter of March 22, 2006 from Ald. Witkowski, the Health Department would like to present a status of Infant Mortality in the City of Milwaukee.

As always, thank you for your consideration of this "title only" resolution. The file will be filled as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Yvette M. Rowe

Business Operations Manager-Health

Attachments